Australian Government

Australian Industrial Registry

10 November 2009

Attention: Mr Mark Olson
Secretary

ANF - WA Branch

PO Box 8240

Perth Business Centre
WA 6849

Dear Mr Olson

RE: Australian Nursing Federation — Western Australian Branch
Annual Return of information contained in records
AR2009/244

| acknowledge receipt of your declaration signed and dated 20 February 2009 providing
information in accordance with s233(1) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (RO
Act). The document was lodged on 23 February 2009.

| apologise for the delay in responding to your lodged document. The document lodged covers
the required information for the 2009 Annual return of the organisation.

The document has been filed.

Yours faithfully,

S CIV\":qV\‘FQO\ W

Samantha Korman
Tribunal Services and Organisations

Level 4, 11 Exhibition Street
Melbourne VIC 3000
GPO Box 1994 Melbourne VIC 3001
Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401
Email: melbourne@fwa.gov.au
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